
Recognition of International Dimension in Schools Award (2025–27) 

AECS Magnolia Maaruti Public School Honoured with British Council’s Recognition of 

International Dimension in Schools Award (2025–27) 

We are proud to announce that AECS Magnolia Maaruti Public School, Bengaluru, has once 

again received from the British Council,  Recognition of International Dimension in Schools 

(RIDS) Award for the period 2025–27, marking our fourth consecutive win! 

At a prestigious ceremony held on the 25th of March 2025 at Le Méridien, New Delhi,  our 

esteemed CEO, Dr. Anuradha V, accepted the award from Mr. Duncan Wilson, Managing 

Director, BC Education India. 

Our global learning journey included collaborative projects with schools from the UK, Ghana, 

Egypt, Nepal, Nigeria, Tanzania, Australia, France, and Taiwan, focusing on themes such as 

the Amazing Birds, Harvest Celebration Uniting Cultures, Exploring Fragrant Seasonings, 

Traditional Dance Forms, Journey of Cricket, Climate Change, and Man-Made Disasters. These 

experiences enriched our students with skills in critical thinking, global awareness, and cross-

cultural collaboration. 

Since 2013, AECS has been proudly associated with the British Council, consistently 

integrating internationalism into the curriculum. We sincerely thank our students, teachers, 

and parents for their unwavering support and enthusiasm. Together, we continue our 

commitment to creating a globally aware and future-ready generation. 

#CBSE 

#AECSGlobalConnect #ProudMoment  

#BritishCouncil #RIDS #GlobalLearning 

#SDG4QualityEducation 

#SDG13ClimateAction 

#SDG16PeaceJusticeandStrongInstitutions 

#SDG17PartnershipsfortheGoals 

 


